
  

         

 

  

 

GREAT ORTON PRIMARY SCHOOL NEWSLETTER 
 

Friday 27th June 2025 
 
Dear Parents, Carers and Children, 
 
Here we are with only 3 weeks of this academic left!  
 
The Wordsworth Trust visited school and poetry workshops took place with all three 
classes. 
 

 
Kensuke’s Kingdom and Narnia classes have attended swimming 
lessons, taking part in self-rescue and all children have made great progress. 
 
Please stay safe near water during the summer break. 

 
 
Friday 27th June 2025 
Year 5 had a ‘Taster Day’ at Caldew school, taking part in Science, DT and 
Geography lessons. 
 
UP & COMING EVENTS 
 
Monday 30th June 2025   

 
Whole school trip to Blackpool Zoo. 
Please arrive at school at 7:45 a.m. 
A reminder of the full details of this trip can be found here  
 Blackpool_Zoo_30_June_2025.pdf.html 
 
 

 
Friday 4th July 2025 
Our Summer BBQ Event will take place in the school grounds from 5 p.m. until 7 p.m. 
We have lots of stalls booked, Bouncy Castle, BBQ, Face Painting and lots more ! 
Everyone is invited – Bring your family and friends along. 
 
 
 
Thursday 9th July 2025 
Our year 6 leavers photograph will be in the News and Star supplement. 
 

 

https://www.greatorton.cumbria.sch.uk/uploads/1173/Blackpool_Zoo_30_June_2025.pdf.html


  

Thursday 10th July 2025 
Sports Day afternoon – All welcome.   
2:00 p.m. start 
(If we need to postpone this due to the weather, you will receive a text before 
12:00 noon) 
 
Monday 14th July 2025 
Kensuke’s Kingdom (YR5/6) Geography field trip to Mawbray Beach – Further details to follow 
 
Wednesday 16th July 2025 

 
After the very enjoyable Wheelchair Rugby sessions in May, Nat is back with Wheelchair 
Basketball sessions for all 3 classes.  
 
 
 

Thursday 17th July 2025 
Leavers Assembly in the school hall at 2:30 p.m. Parents, Carers and Family of year 6 are invited to watch 
this.  
 
Friday 18th July 2025 
School will close at 1:00 p.m. for the summer break and reopen on Wednesday 3rd September 2025 for the 
start of the new school year.  
 
REMINDERS   
 
P.E. Days are a Tuesday and a Friday, for all three classes. Please make sure that your child has 
their full P.E. kit in school on these days.  

 
 

School meals and after school clubs should all be booked and paid for in advance 
using the School Hub App. 
 
 
 

For enquiries about the new on-site privately ran nursery ‘Messyhands’ – please 
contact Collette Evans on 07783924187.  

 
 
Please remember to park responsibly when dropping or collecting your child/children at/ 
from school and thank you for not parking across the yellow zigzags and in the adjacent 
pub carpark. Additional parking can be found at the village hall, which is only a 3-minute 
walk away. 

 
 
I wish you all a happy and safe, summer break and look forward to your return in September. 
 
Yours sincerely 

M Walker 
Mr M Walker 
Headteacher 


